
27th May 2021

DOJO Class Reward

Dear Parents/Carers of 3H,

We are glad to inform you that 3H have been successful in reaching and surpassing their class total of 2000 dojo points

this term! They have chosen to have a Movie afternoon with popcorn and the option to wear non-uniform which may

include pyjamas.

The class’ reward afternoon will take place on Tuesday 8th June 2021.

The children will be watching ‘The Mitchells vs The Machines’.  This film has a ‘Universal’ (U) rating however if you are

not happy for your child to watch it, please write in your child’s planner or notify the office. They will also be having

popcorn, so if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements please let the office know in advance.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of Dojos and I am sure you will join me in

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules and complete some amazing learning. If you

have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and

ask to speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Huggins & Mrs Fuller

3H Class Team


